
From: "Mochrie, Paul" <Paul.Mochrie@vancouver.ca>
To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - DL" <CCDTMACDL@vancouver.ca>

Date: 9/8/2017 5:04:45 PM
Subject: Annual Vancouver Volunteer Corps Appreciation Event - October 10, 2017

Attachments: VVC Recognition Event Invitation.pdf

Dear Mayor and Council

Please see the attached invitation to the Annual Vancouver Volunteer Corps Appreciation Event on October 10, 
2017. This event is to recognize and celebrate the work of our dedicated emergency program volunteers.

Vancouver Volunteer Corps (VVC) includes our ESS, NEAT, VECTOR (amateur radio), and Emergency Preparedness 
Education volunteers. This year Vancouver Volunteer Corps members have contributed over 7,000 hours of their 
time to help build a better-prepared, more resilient Vancouver. These volunteers attend ongoing training for large-
scale emergency response, participate in smaller-scale activations and provide around-the-clock response to 
Emergency Social Services call-outs. Several of our volunteers also deployed to Chilliwack and Kamloops in support 
of the BC wildfires response over the past few months. 

These volunteers consistently exhibit compassion and selflessness and the VVC Recognition Event is a chance for us 
to thank them for their time, expertise, and dedication. Catered dinner will be provided and entertainment will 
follow.

If you are interested in attending, please contact Katia Tynan at Katia.tynan@vancouver.ca (the invitation will direct 
you to register online but please contact Katia instead).

Many thanks,
Paul

Paul Mochrie | Deputy City Manager
City of Vancouver | 453 W 12th Avenue
Vancouver | BC V5Y 1V4
604.873.7666 | paul.mochrie@vancouver.ca

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This message and any accompanying documents contain confidential information intended 
for a specific individual and purpose. This message is private and protected by law. If you are not the intended recipient, 
you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying or distribution, or the taking of any action based on the contents of this 
information, is strictly prohibited.
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The City of Vancouver
invites you to...

The Annual Vancouver
Volunteer Corps 

Appreciation Event

Thank you for your ongoing commitment to the
Vancouver Volunteer Corps! As a token of our

appreciation, please join us for an evening of dinner and
entertainment to celebrate the accomplishments of our

fantastic volunteers over the past year.

RSVP: Log into www.myvolunteerpage.com
and sign up under the opportunities tab
before September 25th. Space is limited.

Date: Tuesday, October 10, 2017

Time: 6:00pm to 9:00pm

Location: Roundhouse Community Centre
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